
The West Bath Weekly 
  September 15, 2017    

  Important Dates: 
• 9/19 - Photo Day Make-Up 

• 9/20 - PTO Meeting @ 5:45 PM 
• 9/26 – 4th/5th Grade Instrument Rental Night @ 6 PM    

Thank you to our PTO and all parents for attending our open house last night and 
for providing a wonderful meal. We thoroughly enjoy the opportunity to gather 
as a community! 

 
Please help us with bus safety. Please review the 
following bus rules with your child to help to insure 
a safe and happy ride on the bus: 

• Remain seated 

• Face the front of the bus 

• Keep hands and feet to yourself and out of the 
aisle 

• Use a quiet voice when talking  

• No eating or drinking 

• Keep the bus clean - take all items with you 

• Use kind and respectful language 

 
Photo Make-Ups - We will have a picture re-take day on Tuesday, 
September 19th for any students who were absent on September 14th.  
There will be one more picture retake day scheduled after photos arrive in 
the event that you are not 100% satisfied with your child’s photograph. 

  
Shopping at Hannaford’s helps our school earn money~ 
Buy any of over 1,500 qualifying products and for every four 
purchased, get 3 school dollars. Deposit your school dollars in the 
collection tower (in Brunswick) and done. See flyer for list and start 
shopping! (Dollars can also be sent into West Bath School) 
 

The PTO Flower Power 
Fundraiser is coming home with 
students today! Please return all 
orders by SEPT 29TH! A beautiful 
way to help our school PTO funds 
grow~ 

 
**NOTE: The West Bath Weekly contains school updates and is      distributed via 

email each week. 
To sign up to receive your weekly newsletter, please 

link: http://eepurl.com/cmHIif or access the link through the QR code located at the 
bottom of the page. 

 


